Ridgewood Department of Parks and Recreation and
Ridgewood Open Space Committee

“Pleasant Park

“Walking Tour
n
September

September 24th - Saturday, 10:00 am
" (Rain date October 1, 10:00 am)

Tour guide Jim Bostler invites you to come explore Pleasant
Park, a green space that includes forested area for many
birds and animals. Pleasant Park is an excellent example of
land that serves schools, the village and local community.

Location/Meeting place: Park in the Hawes Elementary

School parking lot (531 Stevens Avenue) and proceed to the
lower field.

*Sturdy shoes recommended




